[image: Text

Description automatically generated]



18 October 2021

Re: Covid 19 – Mandatory Vaccination Policy

Dear Valued Partners,

Laserchill has implemented a mandatory vaccination policy effective 1 October 2021 as required by the Victorian Government. All Laserchill employees are required to be fully vaccinated against Covid – 19. 
In accordance with Laserchills’ duty to provide and maintain a workplace that is free of known hazards, we are adopting this policy to safeguard the health of our employees and their families, our customers and visitors, and the community at large from infectious diseases that may be reduced by vaccinations. 
We wish to assure our customers that all our employees have received the first dose of the vaccine and will be fully vaccinated no later than 26 November 2021. 
Should you have any questions regarding this new policy, please contact Ken Norris at Ken@laserchill.com.au

Sincerely,

Ken Norris
Managing Director
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